

Bushes Primary School & ELC Class

Grampian Avenue, Glenburn, Paisley, PA2 8DW

Tel: 0300 300 0149

Email: <u>bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk</u>

27th August 2025







Dear Parent / Carer,

It is with great sadness that I write to inform you that I have been informed today that one of the crossing patrolmen who help our children on their journey to Bushes, Alexander Hampson, has passed away.

Alex was a familiar and friendly face to many of the children and families in our community, and I know his presence will be deeply missed, especially by those who saw him daily on their way to school.

Our thoughts and prayers are with Alex's family at this heart-breaking time.

Yours sincerely,

Craig McCrorie

Head Teacher

